
 

 

I am pleased to congratulate the members of the 

BUILDING INDUSTRY AND  

LAND DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION  
on the occasion of this fine organization’s 100th anniversary. 

The enterprise and hard work of those who have built the 

Building Industry and Land Development Association over these many decades is 

an accomplishment that has benefited the community and our province. 

Congratulations once again.  

I wish you continued success. 
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